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Ms. Lucilla Tan
Naturhl_ Resource Research' Assistant 4

1lhe League of Women Voters Education Fund
1730 M Street, N.W. L

Washington, DC 20036 T.
4

Dear Ms. Tan:

In response to your. January 5,1994 letter, I am sending information for-
your consideration in compiling the next version of The Nuclear Maste Digest.
The enclosed information primarily pertains to _the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, decommissioning, and spent fuel storage and transportation. I may
be sending additional information early in February 1994 regarding high-level
and low-level waste disposal. If you have any questions, please contact'me at~
(301) 504-1298.

Sincerely,

/s/
Michael F. Weber, Section Leader
Decommissioning and Regulatory

Issues Branch
Division of low-level Waste Management

and~ Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material

Safety and Safeguards
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